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vivo international in Northern Uganda
“10 years back, looking forward...”

Dear Friends, Colleagues, Partners,

we are delighted to announce that vivo international is looking back on 10 years of
fruitfully following its mission to improve and provide mental health services in
Northern Uganda by linking science and practice.

We would like to use this occasion to come together with everybody who has
supported us on the way and will hopefully stay with us in the future.

We are hoping to share some of the results and insights of our work with you and
would like to enter into a joint discussion afterwards.

The workshop is intended for management but also for staff working in the field of
mental health, like counsellors, social workers, etc.

DATE: 20" of October 2015
VENUE: Churchill Courts
TIME: 9:00 am — 2:00 pm (we intend to close with a joint lunch at 1:00 pm)

We are looking forward to welcome you on the 20™ of October!

Sincerely,
Anett Pfeiffer Dr. Verena Ertl
Director vivo outpatient clinic vice chair, vivo international

Please let us know whether you will attend and how many people of your organisation will join
until the 14" of October 2015 under anett.pfeiffer@vivo.org or 0773 006281




